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Friday 13th September 2024 
Letter 2 
 
NEXT WEEK AT SCHOOL  
 

Monday 16th September       Y3-6 KS2 Mr Scaife Sports club  

Tuesday 17th September      

Wednesday 18th September          Y4/5 Swimming 
12.45 Year 1/2 Multi-skills sports competition (10 children chosen and parents 
notified) 
Craft club after school  
6.00pm Karate Club (external provider) 

Thursday 19th September   Y1/2 Mr Scaife after school sports club  

Friday 20th September              KS1 Celebration assembly  
Mr Darcy Football after school  

 

 

 

Attendance for each year group this week is:  Well done this week to Year 1  
6 hours 49 minutes of lost learning in total for those 
children arriving late this week. 

Reception 97.5% Year 4 98.9% 

Year 1 99% Year 5 96% 

Year 2 98.6% Year 6 86.9% 

Year 3 96.4% Whole School  96.4% Please remember to call us before 9.00am if your 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Fiona Sharp  
Deputy Safeguarding Lead – Mr Dave Fenn  
Safeguarding Governor – Mr Richard Shuttleworth 

child is absent. 
If you don’t contact us, we will call you and work 

down our contact list.  
If we still cannot contact you, we may come to your 

house to do a welfare check. 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

The weather is now changing and much more autumnal, please remember to send children in appropriate clothing 
and ensure names are on everything.  
 
Now that our children are all back together again, we have the usual start of colds and other illnesses going round 
school. Please remember that children cannot come to school for 48 hours after being sick or having had 
diarrhoea.  
 
You may have noticed our fantastic new banner at the front of school to celebrate our reaccreditation as a Gold 
Award Rights Respecting School. This is a fantastic achievement which we are very proud of. Thank you again to 
Mr Simpson who worked on this in the summer term before he left.   
 
HOMEWORK 
All classes are now back into normal routines with homework being set including reading books sent home. Of all 
the work we send, the most important is reading. Spending 10mins a night, 4/5 times a week, as well as sharing 
books together and reading to your children is vitally important. We want our children to develop a love of reading 
and become fluent readers so that it unlocks barriers to understanding across other areas of the curriculum. 
 

 
 

 

September Right of the Month 
Article 12 

You have the right to say what you 
think and to be listened to. 



OPEN EVENINGS FOR SECONDARY SCHOOLS 
I have added all the dates for the secondary school open evenings to the calendar below. Year 6 parents have had 
these dates sent on Dojo. If you are a year 5 parent, you may also wish to start looking early since you have to 
make a decision, when your child is in Year 6, by the 31st October. I always recommend visiting the secondary 
schools to see what they are like.   
 
YEAR 1/2 FUN RUN 
Our children thoroughly enjoyed the fun run and came back to school full of 
excitement about their experience. All our children tried their hardest, 
which is all we ask. Some of the children received medals for coming 1st,2nd 
or 3rd and one of children got a medal for fantastic effort. Please remember 
to bring their medals to share in celebration assembly next week, when we 
will give all our children who took part, a round of applause for their 
fantastic effort.  They were all very well behaved and even the bus driver 
said they were the politest children he had ever had on his bus, which is 
wonderful to hear.  
The photos are a couple of our many medal winners.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Fiona Sharp 
Headteacher  
               

FUTURE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Date Event 

Wednesday 18th September  Y1/2 Multi skills competition  

Thursday 19th September  5.30pm Year 6 Richmond School open evening  

Wednesday 25th September  Y5/6 Quick sticks hockey  
5-8pm Y6 Bedale High School Year 6 Open evening  

Thursday 26th September  5.00pm Y6 SFX Open evening  
5.00pm Stokesley School Open evening  

Monday 30th September  Reception and Year 1 Little World visit 

Tuesday 1st October  7.00pm FOBS AGM 

Wednesday 2nd October  Y3/4 Quick sticks hockey  

Tuesday 8th October  5.45pm Governor meeting 1 

Wednesday 9th October  Y5/6 Girls football competition  

Tuesday 15th October  Parent Teacher Consultation evening 1  

Wednesday 16th October  Y5/6 Football  

Thursday 17th October  Year 6 Debate at County Hall  
Parent Teacher Consultation evening 2 

Tuesday 22nd October  FOBS School disco 

Friday 25th October  School closed for training day 
Break up for half term   

Monday 4th November   School opens for Autumn 2  

Wednesday 6th November  Y5/6 Tag Rugby competition  

Tuesday 12th to Tuesday 19th November  Scholastic book fair 

Friday 15th November  Flu vaccinations  

Tuesday 26th November  Governor meeting 2  

Friday 20th December  Break up for the Christmas holidays at 2.30pm  

 


